
 

 

STAFF REPORT – CITY COUNCIL MEETING 

March 20, 2024 

TO: Honorable Mayor and City Council Members 

FROM: Netra Khatri, City Engineer 

PREPARER: David Caisse, Assistant City Engineer 

DATE: March 13, 2024 

TITLE: Reappoint Wendy Ring, Korina Johnson and Genevieve Serna to the 

Transportation Safety Committee (TSC) for Three-Year Terms Ending March 

31, 2027. 

 

RECOMMENDATION: 

It is recommended that the Council reappoint Wendy Ring, Korina Johnson and Genevieve Serna to 

the Transportation Safety Committee for three-year terms ending March 31, 2027. 

 

INTRODUCTION: 

Wendy, Korina and Genevieve are currently serving on the Transportation Safety Committee (TSC), 

and their terms expire on March 31, 2024. They all have expressed a desire to be reinstated to the 

committee and staff requests that the Council do so, given their experience and knowledge in the 

committee policy area and their valuable contributions to the TSC. 


